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 Supporting Volunteerism During the Pandemic in Virginia’s Free Clinics  
Connecting Health Care Providers to Current Volunteer Needs in Response to COVID-19 

 
Richmond, VA. (April 14, 2021): Free and charitable clinics care for vulnerable Virginians. 
During these challenging times when the need for accessible healthcare has never been more 
apparent, the state’s clinics need volunteers. Understanding the critical role volunteers play as 
well as the rising need in light of COVID-19, the Virginia Association of Free & Charitable Clinics 
(VAFCC), which represents close to 60 clinics across the state, has launched a Volunteer 
Opportunity Board & Directory to quickly and efficiently connect health care providers to 
current volunteer needs in Virginia’s free and charitable clinics.    
 
Volunteers are the life blood of Virginia's network of free and charitable clinics – indeed they 
could not provide the vulnerable communities across the Commonwealth with high-quality 
care without the incredible support of medical and non-medical volunteers. However, due to 
the pandemic and other factors, clinics have seen a decrease in volunteerism, especially in 
health care providers. 
 
“We couldn't do our work without our volunteers because our business model is built on 
volunteers working side by side with us to deliver our services,” reports Executive Director 
Karen Legato of the Richmond-based free clinic, Health Brigade.   
 
A centralized, easy-to-use, web-based tool made possible with funding support from the 
Virginia State Office of Rural Health, the Volunteer Opportunity Board quickly and 
conveniently connects interested health care volunteers with current volunteer needs in free 
clinics across the Commonwealth. With just a couple clicks, interested medical and non-
medical volunteers can review current needs or add their names to a directory of interested 
volunteers for free clinics to contact in the future once an opportunity becomes available. 
 
"Volunteers are always in high demand and this new tool is a game changer as it informs 
potential volunteers from all over Virginia that we're here, and if we're not in their vicinity 
then there's likely another free clinic in their area where they can volunteer,” shares 
Charlottesville Free Clinic Executive Director Susan Sherman. 
 
Free and charitable clinics provide regular health services to more than 50,000 uninsured or 
underinsured Virginians annually, patients who rely on the clinics as a safety net for a range of 

https://freeclinicscare.org/
https://volunteer.vafreeclinics.org/
https://volunteer.vafreeclinics.org/


healthcare services including medical, dental, pharmacy, vision and behavioral health services. 
However, in these unprecedented times free and charitable clinics across the state are 
experiencing unexpected burdens related to COVID-19, putting additional strain on already 
limited resources.   
 
About VAFCC: 
Founded in 1993 and headquartered in Richmond, the VAFCC is an effective advocate for the 
issues and concerns of free and charitable clinics, their volunteer workforce, and the 
vulnerable patients served by free and charitable clinics through the Commonwealth. VAFCC’s 
programs support free and charitable clinics across Virginia and advance the cause of 
underserved Virginians. To learn more about the VAFCC, our clinics, and who they serve, visit 
www.VAFreeClinics.org or www.FreeClinicsCare.org. 
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For more information: Contact Rebecca Butler, Director of Marketing, Communication, & 
Development at rbutler@vafreeclinics.org or 804-340-3434 
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